
Dear Congresspeople:  
 
I'm writing to ask that you extend Section 248 for one year to 
give us the time to address these very important issues that 
are being brought up. 
 
I support the creation of a stakeholding group of DPS, PUC, VCE, 
and AT&T to work on updating the PUC process and the 
recommended changes in Section 248a. 
Please be aware of the new findings of  harm to human 
health, the animals, insects and plants that has been shown 
by, among others, the extensive NH Report,  We have, thus far,  no 
protective legislation for these big telecom corporations. 
 
Please care about your world. 
Thank you. 
Judith Ruskin 
Hardwick, Vt 

 


